
Recreation Commission meeting  
January 10, 2012 

 
The regular scheduled meeting of the Hamlin Recreation Commission was held in the Hamlin Town Hall at 1658 Lake Rd., 
Hamlin, NY.  The meeting was called to order by Joe Mandel at 7:03p.m. 
 
PRESENT: 
Joe Mandel     Jason Baxter 
Angel Male        
Nicole Cring          
Karl Burroughs   
Patty Jo Groenendaal 
Katrina Hurd          
EXCUSED:        ABSENT: 
Anke Applebaum 
Guest:  
APPROVAL OF MEETING MINUTES: 
A motion was made by Nicole to approve the December minutes and seconded by Karl. 
 
SENIOR COORDINATOR REPORT: 
Katrina reported that there were 14 people present at the executive meeting.  The committee approved office 
supplies for Katrina and the new office.  There were 126 people at the Hamlin Hometown Café Christmas lunch. 
New Senior Officers for 2012: 
President:     Ralph Preston 
Vice President: John Granger 
Secretary:  Evelyn Kicckic 
Treasurer:  Karen Keck 
The 2012 senior budget was approved.  The senior trips for the upcoming year are being planned Katrina will give 
the commission the finalized trip list at the next meeting. 
YOUTH GROUP REPORT: 
The next meeting is January 26th. 
TOWN BOARD LIAISON COMMUNICATIONS: 
Jason Baxter is our new Town Board Liaison.  The end of the year report was approved by the Town Board.  The Town Hall 
light bulbs will be replaced with more energy efficient bulbs.   
NOTIFICTION OF MONTHLY EXPENSES SUBMITTED FROM RESPECTIVE FUNDS: 
Administrative-7020:  $    1,585.41 
Youth-7310:   $       127.13  
Playground/Rec-7140:  $  12,320.89 
Total Expenses:  $  14,033.43 
Refunds-980:   $            0.00 
DIRECTOR'S REPORT: 
Patty Jo reported that 2011 was a very successful.  The established recreational programs have continued to grow.  The 
Recreation Department was given a grant through Lowes that enabled the Recreation Department to build new baseball 
dugouts.  Patty Jo reported that the new office is complete and everyone is very happy with the outcome.  The free fit club has 
started and there were many participants.  Line Dancing is starting and Patty Jo is hoping numbers will grow for that program.   
The Babe Ruth team has started practicing.  Summer sports registration is going on right now. 
COMMISSIONER'S REPORT: 
OLD BUSINESS: 

1.  Hamlin Hornet contract – Patty Jo spoke to the commission about the old contract and possible changes for the new 
contract. 

NEW BUSINESS: 
Next meeting February 14, 2012 
ADJOURNMENT: 
A motion to adjourn was made by Joe Mandel at 8:00p.m. 
 

Minutes taken by Nicole Cring, Recreation Secretary  


